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The Municipality would like to apologise on the sudden outage of water in Port Alfred and Alexandria, these outages are caused by one of ESKOM’s main supply boxes at Horseshoe Bend, this box has/is experiencing electrical power surges/dips causing massive damage to our infrastructure and in particular blew a relay and contactor at Deacon Lane borehole, but has since been replaced.
We are working with ESKOM so they can restore the power problem at Deacon Lane, and promise water supply to the affected communities as follows:

1.        NEMATO in Port Alfred – trucks are going around supplying water to the strategic tanks placed in the streets.
2.        CBD water is restored, but plead with commuters to use water efficiently
3.        West and East Banks of Port Alfred water will is pumped, especially at Emerald Heights
4.        Municipal Water Trucks are also going to Port Alfred surrounding farms supplying water
5.        In ALEXANDRIA a truck is doing the rounds and providing water, as well as a loud-hailer informing the communities 

The Municipality apologises for any inconvenience caused and will always keep you updated on any developments.
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